
            Announcements 
                 Tuesday, February 1, 2022 

                        B Day 

Welcome to a new month! 

All Students: This would be a good week for a 

locker clean-out! Toss any food and papers. 

Take home any extra clothes, shoes, jackets.  

Thanks for your attention to keeping our 

environment clean and healthy! 

                  

It’s going to be a terrific day! 


